
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can contact police or you can apply for an intervention order to protect yourself against another person. 

For more about intervention orders, head to the Victoria Legal Aid websites:  

 Family Violence intervention orders; and  

 Personal Safety intervention orders.  

If you need more information or advice, please contact us. 

 

 

Disclaimer: the material in this fact sheet is intended as a general guide only. You should not act on the basis of the 

information in this fact sheet without first getting legal advice about your own particular reason. The information is 

based on the laws in Victoria as of June 2023. 

FAMILY VIOLENCE AND 

PERSONAL SAFETY 

YOUTHLAW 
Young Peoples Legal Rights Centre 

Inc No A0041616E 

ABN 12 794 935 230 

Visit our website: www.youthlaw.asn.au 

Chat to us: 03 9113 9500 

Email your questions: legal@youthlaw.asn.au 

https://www.legalaid.vic.gov.au/family-violence-intervention-orders
https://www.legalaid.vic.gov.au/personal-safety-intervention-orders

